Mr Lynn Wiebe. 1am writing in regards of the Harmony House on zelkwas
Avenue. The church and BC housing went through two readings before we knew
what was going on in our neighborhood. Then they blamed the pandemic on not
notifying us of this which | think is crap. If it wasn't for a concerned church
member that stopped in front of my house and told me what was going on that
have no clue so right away | notified the neighbors and we started working on
it.  understand that there's a need for this kind of place but not in our
neighborhood because it is too small no parking no sidewalks and where are
they still called children supposed to play with the drunk and alcohol women
natives they say only. The Trinity Church parking lot is busy all the time taking
up spaces from the strip mall letting them park in the parking lot where are all
of these vehicles supposed to park plus the daycare plus the music lessons what
are our streets going to become. And my biggest concern is this building is going
‘to be three stories high which will block my total view across the street in many
ways and | will have people looking down into my windows from across the
street which | am totally against it in every way of the matter, There is a schoo!
just down the road off of 5th behind the other Church that is vacant which has a
fenced in total field with playground area for children all they have to do is pick
that up a little bit and they would have a perfect place for them which sidewalks
and walking distance of everything.. and after finding out that the church is
going to give them a 60-year lease and after 60 years the church will take over

the building after the taxpayers have paid for it NG
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much concern citizen Mr. Lynn Wiebe. Dated February the 15* 2021






